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May 2025
 
 




Dear Neighbour, 
 
Lady Dane Farm, Love Lane, Faversham
 
Further to our letter delivered to you in October 2024 we are now able to provide an update on the works to construct the new site access and service connections for our development, which will require Love Lane to be reduced to single lane with traffic lights. 

These works have been scheduled in consultation with Kent County Council Highways Department and are due to start on 12th May 2025, however, this date may change as we are awaiting issue of licence from KCC. Works are expected to last for 10 weeks.

We appreciate that this may cause some disruption to local traffic and apologise in advance for any delays that you may experience whilst the traffic management is in place. We would normally provide more advanced warning of works which involve road restrictions and are sorry for the late notification on this occasion.
 
If for any reason throughout the progress of the works you wish to discuss any issue that arises, please do not hesitate to contact me on 01732 757158 or email us at neighbourlymatters@fernham-homes.co.uk 
 
Yours faithfully, 

Ben Stone

Ben Stone
Construction Director
	Fernham Homes 
Operations Limited
43 Swan Street
West Malling
Kent
ME19 6HF
	T 01732 757158
E sales@fernham-homes.co.uk
fernham-homes.co.uk

Registered Office: 68 Grafton Way, London, W1T 5DS     
Reg No: 14469006     
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